#2016-009

Carolyn A. Koegler

From:

Timothy Chevalier <tim@mcnich.com>

Sent:

Thursday, May 31, 2018 4:18 PM

To:

RulesComment

Subject:

Comment on Proposed Amendment to Rule 8.4

Dear Advisory Committee on Rules,

I write to join the others who have expressed their concerns about the proposed amendment to Rule of Professional Conduct 8.4. While I agree with the goal of reducing discrimination and harassment, I am concerned that this proposal is too broadly drafted to have the desired effect. I am concerned that the broad scope of the rule will lead to unintended consequences and will discourage vigorous advocacy on important social topics.

Thanks

Tim

McCANDLESS & NICHOLSON

Accoming at Law

Timothy L. Chevalier, Esq. 58 N. State St., Concord, NH 03301 (603) 856-8441 www.mcnich.com

This E-Mail may contain information that is privileged or confidential. Unintended transmission shall not constitute waiver of the attorney-client or any other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, please do not distribute it and notify me immediately by E-mail at tim@mcnich.com and delete the original message. Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, this message should not be construed as an electronic signature or legal opinion.